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Dates 

Red Group Purple Group Blue Group Green Group 

Sat September 
8

th
 

Sat September 
15

th
 

Sat September 
22

nd
 

Sat September 
29

th
 

Sat October 
6

th
 

Sat October 
13

th
 

Sat October 
20

th
 

Sat October 
27

th
 

Mon October 
29

th
 

Half Term 

Tue October 
30

th
 

Half Term 

Wed October 
31

st
 

Half Term 

Thurs 
November 1

st
 

Half Term 

Sat November 
3

rd
 

Sat November 
10

th
 

Sat November 
17

th
 

Sat November 
24

th
 

Sat December 
1

st
 

Sat December 
8

th
 

Sat January 
19

th
 

Sat January 
26

th
 

Please remember to let Emyr know if your child is 

attending. 

 

 

 

100 Club 

May draw 

1
st

 Prize £25 No.88 W. Jackson 

2
nd

 Prize £10 No. 46 J. S. Davies 

June draw 

1
st

 Prize £25 No. 4 Emyr Beynon 

2
nd

 Prize £10 No.54 N. O. James 

July draw 

1
st

 Prize £25 No. 45 C. Reynolds 

2
nd

 Prize £10 No. 59 Jan George 

 

If you wish to join the 100 club, for as little a £12 a year, please talk 

to Emyr for more information.  

Well, it’s been a while guys, apologies, I don’t know 

where the time has gone! I’ve decided from now on, 

the newsletter will be more of a quarterly/termly 

thing, meaning a lot more info to put in and less 

waffle, and anything important in-between can been 

given direct via text or email. 

POLITE NOTICE 

Due to insurance, children cannot enter Breakthro’ 

before 10am and MUST be collected and off site 

by 4pm. A charge will be issued to any late 

collection. 

NEW MINIBUS 

Our new mini bus appeal is in full flow, with our £25,000 

taret looking very promising. We have now passed the 

£10,000 mark, with additional money being raised and 

donated since.  

 

Thank you 

  

We recently received generous donations. We received £750 form 

the Carmarthen Lions Club and £500 from the Carmarthen Town 

Mayor.  

Pictured is Emyr and some of the children receiving the donations, 

the donations will go towards our new minibus appeal.   

Upcoming events… 

  

Please get in touch for more information or to book tickets.  

Are you a Tesco shopper?? 

If you shop at the Carmarthen store of Tesco, from 

September 1
st

 to October the 31
st

 we will be collecting the 

charity blue tokens, tokens can be collected when you pay 

for your shopping and then placed in the Breakthro charity 

box on the way out. 

If you shop at another branch bring us the tokens and we’ll 

drop off at the Carmarthen store, more tokens more £££ 
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